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 A.De Chiara OBJ2014/7987/P 29/01/2015  09:25:34 My comment is:  an emphatic NO to the proposal. It is already crowded and very noisy (yes even in the 

evenings/nights) with interminable bangs from ball kicks giving no peace to residents. It also attracts 

more of the wrong people, where they also use it for other illegal purposes. It is already a big area that 

has eaten up of once was a beautiful stretch of green with benches. It was quiet and nice until the 

Council (at that time despite many saying NO) went ahead and built this hideous pitch.

It should actually pull down completely now and make a stretch of grass, and if the youngsters want to 

play they can go somewhere else down the road in Kilburn where it exists a full size football pitch. 

Why building such a thing and even an extension now in a residential area where people want quietness 

and proper rest? Again No! A big NO.

Please respect my comments no just in words but also in facts. Thank you
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